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California now offers “Healthy Families” complete health insurance for your children and teenagers. 
For more information, call 1-800-880-5305 

    
 
 

The Butte County Spelling Bee 
will be held on Wednesday, 

March 28th at 8:00AM 
 

Paradise Performing Arts Center 
777 Nunneley Road 

Paradise, CA 
 
 

ATTENDANCE: 
A Key to Your Student’s 

SUCCESS 

 

Schools are responsible for teaching 

your child.  But schools can’t do their 

job if your child is absent.  Learning 

builds day by day.  A child who misses a 

day of school misses a day of learning. 

 

Being late for school hurts a child’s 

learning, too.  A student who is 10 

minutes late everyday will miss 30 hours 

of instruction during the year. 

 

Children can copy notes or make up an 

assignment, but they can never get back 

what’s most important: the discussions, 

the questions, the explanations by the 

teacher and the thinking that makes 

learning come alive. 

 

Your child’s success in school depends 

on having a solid educational 

background-one that can only be gained 

through regular school attendance. 

 

SARC 
(School Accountability Report Card) 

 

The 2016-17 School Accountability 
Report Card (SARC) is available in 
the school office and on the district 
website at www.palermoschools.org.  
Under Proposition 98, California 
schools are required to prepare 
report cards annually and 
disseminate them to the public.  The 
purpose of the SARC is to provide 
parents and community with 
information about the condition of 
school facilities and safety, staff and 
curriculum, school finances, and 
student academic performance. 
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Note to Parents and Guardians: 

 
If your student is going home with 
another student, please remember that 
the bus driver and school office 
require a note from both parents 
and/or guardians giving their 
permission. 
  
Students will also need a note if they 
are going to ride a different bus route 
home.  These rules are put in place for 
the safety of all our students.   
 
Also, please remember to follow  

safe driving procedures when you 

are dropping off or picking up your 

student.  Drive slowly, no u-turns in 

the parking lot, and drop off and 

pick up students in the designated 

areas. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation! 
 

                           H.O.P. 

             Homework Opportunity 

Program 

 

The Homework Opportunity Program 
is available to all students every 
morning in Room B1 from 8:05 to 
8:30AM.  This is a chance for your 
student to catch up with any missed 
homework assignments and classroom 
work before school starts. 
 
If you have any questions regarding  
the Homework Opportunity Program, 
please contact the school office.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

� March 2nd: End of 2nd Trimester 
� March 9th: Report Cards go home 
� March 28th: Butte County Spelling 

Bee 
� March 28th:  PTG Meeting, Rm. A3 

at 3:00 
� March 30th:  Easter Break…NO 

SCHOOL 
� April 2nd – 6th:  Easter Break… 

NO SCHOOL 

Yearbooks   

 
You still have time to purchase a 

yearbook for the low price of  
$13.00.  The yearbook features a 

soft cover, color pages, and 
contains pictures of all the 

students, teachers, staff, and fun 
memories at GH.   

 
Order your copy today! 

                              


